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SBI Holdings, Inc. Responds to Media Reports 
 

Today, there was an article in The Nikkan Kogyo Shimbun regarding our business partner in the semiconductor 
business, but this was not announced by our company and is an unfounded report. 
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For further information, please contact:  

SBI Holdings, Inc. Corporate Communications Dept., Tel: +81 3 6229-0126 
 


